
  

  

      
     

       
     

  

      
        
                

      
     

  

     

        

     

     

     

     

     

     

 

          
        

      
 

   
  

     
        

    

  
      

 
    

 
 

 
 

Murrieta Mesa Math Department 

Distance Learning Grading Procedures 

According to the district letter on distance learning grading procedures that you received, all work 
assigned prior to and due by March 13, 2020 can be graded as it was at the time it was assigned. If your 
child has work to make up (missed homework, missed review sheet, missed class assignment), please 
contact me so we can decide on the make-up time and assignment that can be graded and inputted into 
Aeries as a grade prior to or by April 17. 

The Distance Learning starting on Monday April 6, 2020 is designed to ensure students can continue 
learning math content knowledge and skills until the end of the semester. Students should be learning as 
much as they can in order to prepare for the math class they plan to take next year. To encourage continued 
learning, the Murrieta Mesa High School Math Department has developed a way to improve grades 
during the distance learning from April 6th until the end of the semester. It is expected that students are 
following the usual classroom standards for completed work when submitting assignments. 

The amount a student participates will determine the increase in their grades, as follows: 

Distance Learning Completion Rate Grade Bump 
0-50% Completion Rate 0% 

51-60% Completion Rate 5.1-6.0% 
61-70% Completion Rate 6.1-7.0% 
71-80% Completion Rate 7.1-8.0% 
81-90% Completion Rate 8.1-9.0% 
91-100% Completion Rate 9.1-10.0% 

*As an example: if current grade is an 80.8% and student earns credit for 93% of the assigned distance 
learning work, then they receive 9.3 percentage points so the final semester grade would be 90.1% 

*If your current grade is an F, it is possible to raise your grade to a D-. Please communicate with me for 
more information. 

* All grade bumps will be added at the end of the semester based on percent in Distance Learning 
Category in Aeries gradebook. 

***Progress report grades will be submitted on April 17. This grade will reflect all work completed prior 
to us leaving school on March 13. Any missing assignments in Aeries prior to March 13 must be turned in 
by April 16th, to be included in the progress report grade. 

As we progress through the remainder of the school year, it is important that students continue to do all 
assignments. These assignments will help prepare students for their next math class. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me via email. 

Thank you 


